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September 11, 2015 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians; 

 

We have enjoyed a wonderful week getting to know all our students and have 

appreciated your patience while we work to put students into classes.  We 

worked hard to kick the year off to a good start with class and school-wide 

routines for our wonderful group. 

 

We received word this afternoon that we have our staffing confirmed and we 

will be posting lists on Monday morning, as has been the process in the last 

few years.  Lists will be posted on bulletin boards at the front and gym 

entrances at 8:15.  They will be alphabetical so as to help you out if you have 

more than one child.  Teacher names/grades/room numbers will be printed 

beside the names.  You can match locations on the maps that are presently 

posted on each entrance.   

 

We will confirm mail lists and upload the e-form buttons this week and you 

will receive information about this on our website, so please check it during 

the week.  Teachers will be handing out planners with information notices 

during the week so please check in your child’s backpack during the week. 

Once again, your patience during this time has been appreciated and I know 

the children have enjoyed their kick-off week! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mme Proulx 


